
City of New Orleans 

City Planning Commission 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

Public Meeting for DR017-24 - River District Master Development Plan 

 

Thursday, August 8, 2024 

11:00 am 

 

City Hall, 7th Floor, Conference Room A 

1300 Perdido Street, New Orleans, LA 70112 

 The City Planning Commission, as part of its review of Design Review No. 017-24, will hold a public 

meeting to receive input regarding the Development Master Plan (DMP) for the River District, a 

proposed mixed income, mixed use neighborhood located adjacent to the Convention Center and 

overlooking the Mississippi River. The DMP is a requirement under Section 18.24.B of the 

Comprehensive Ordinance. The meeting will be held in Conference Room A, on the 7th Floor of City Hall. 

The CPC Executive Director will be present to run the meeting and respond to any questions. 

Agenda: 

I.                    Introduction and Meeting Rules 

II.                  Overview of Development Master Plan Process 

a. CZO Requirements 

b. Overview of Submittal 

c. DAC Recommendations 

d. Next Steps 

III.                Public Input 

IV.                Adjournment 

  



Any member of the public may speak on this matter.  If you wish to speak, please fill out a speaker card 

provided at the meeting, and place it in the box provided. When you are recognized by the Executive 

Director, state your name and address and speak directly into the microphone. Comments by the public 

shall be limited to a maximum of two (2) minutes. 

  

City Planning Commission, City of New Orleans 

Robert D. Rivers, Executive Director 

https://nola.gov/cpc 

1300 Perdido Street, 7th Floor, New Orleans, LA 70112 

CPCinfo@nola.gov 

(504) 658-7033 

  

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities. Should you need further assistance, please contact 

the Front Desk in the Main Lobby or the ADA Administrator, (504) 658-4020 (voice), 711 LA Relay Service, 

or e-mail emhurst@nola.gov. Please be advised there is a courtesy telephone available for 711 calls for 

persons with hearing or speech impairments at the welcome desk of City Hall, First Floor, Main Lobby. 

This communiqué is available in alternative formats upon request. 
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